
Kelley Ferraro, LLC, is currently investigating claims for injuries caused by the weed killer Roundup. 

Our attorneys have extensive experience with drug, medical device, and product liability litigation. 

If you or a loved one has suffered from a version of Non Hodgkin’s lymphoma, 

call the trial lawyers of Kelley Ferraro, LLC, at 216.575.0777 or 888.839.8479. 

Glyphosate, the active ingredient in Roundup has been shown to cause

NON HODGKIN’S LYMPHOMA


